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Hi Patrick

As discussed today, GCC Pueblo is still under COVID-19 protocol to only allow essential employees/vendors onsite at
least through the end of July (for example, I'm at the facility 1-2 times per week, as needed and continue to work from
home the rest of the time). GCC leadership has indicated that they will re-assess this policy again in August. As such
and based on our previous discussions, the groundwater monitoring will continue to be postponed and is likely to be
performed in September 2020. I'll continue to provide status updates on our operational status as well as groundwater
monitoring. Please let me know if | misunderstood anything or if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,

DIANA FURMAN

ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEER

+1(719)647 8861
?GCC 0 +1(719)2522412
= dfurman@agce.com

3372 Lime Read
Pueblo, CO 81004

www.gcc.com Building Tegether®

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=0f61963367 &view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1671137067564899811&simpl=msg-f%3A167113706756... 1/1



